
 
19 May 2023 

This week started with the grand unveiling of this year’s Summer Show spectacular which was met with plenty of 

excitement and enthusiasm.  Summer term in Pre-Prep will conclude with the performance of, ‘Pirates versus 

Mermaids’, a swashbuckling adventure in which we will meet a band of brave pirates, a crew of feisty mermaids, a 

crocodile and a rather quirky parrot!  We will be introduced to the trainee pirates who attend Me Hearty High 

School, the most distinguished pirate school on the seven seas who can’t wait to graduate and become proper 

pirates.  However, there is a problem as none of them can swim!  If they can’t swim, they will fail their ‘Arrr’ Levels 

and then what will they do?   The answer lies with the VERY sassy mermaids who live on the other side of the sea, 

but the pirates do not like the mermaids and the mermaids do not like the pirates which leads to some funny 

interactions as they navigate their way to overcome the problem.  It is a story of conquering fears, being respectful 

and tolerant of each other and valuing our differences.  Avast! and Ahoy! for the hard work to begin to translate all 

of this onto the stage! 

TT Club 

You will hopefully have received an email asking you to book regular TT Club bookings via an online form by Monday. 

Catering is ordered each day according to booked spaces and recent sessions have seen a significant number of 

children attend who were not on the register which can make life a little complicated!  Thank you for your co-

operation.  

Reception 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to this term’s Stay and Play session on Tuesday (23 May) at 2.30pm in 

Little Wood. 

Year 1 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to this term’s Window of Learning event at 2pm on Monday (22 May) at 

2.00pm in the Year 1 classroom. 

Year 2 

We hope you can join us on Monday afternoon at 2pm when we join in a ‘Sports Day Afternoon’ with Year 3 and 

Year 4.  This takes place on the top field so please make your way there via the woodland path near the astro. 

Lunch Menu 

Week 3 

Please note there will be NO TT Club provision on Friday as school finishes at 4.30pm for half-term. 

 

 

 



Merits and Achievements 

Congratulations to the following children who have ‘Reached for the Stars’ and achieved: 

Purple Award: Olivia 

Silver Award: Isabella 

Reception K: Max and Olivia 

Reception H: Charlotte, Leo and Lettie 

Year 1G: Archie, Isabella, James and Rafe 

Year 2: A Year Group Merit for a great representation of themselves and of our school throughout our trip to The 

Wild Place Project. 

Year 2K: Ella and Theo 

Year 2H: Christopher and Flora 

Pre-Prep Ambassador: Flora 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pelican Gallery 

 

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

  

  



  

  

   



   

  


